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Hannah M. Clark’ Tazewell County Treasurer’s Office to Accept Property 
Tax Prepayment 

 
In an effort to assist the tax paying citizens in Tazewell County, effective 
December 1, 2023 through April 1, 2024, the Treasurer’s Office will accept 
prepayments on property taxes for the 2023 payable 2024 tax year. Home owners 
wishing to participate in the prepayment program will be required to fill out the 
Prepayment Application form and make the payment in office. Accepted forms of 
payment are: personal check, cashier’s check, money order or cash. Since the 2023 
payable 2024 tax amounts have not been determined, the amount accepted for 
prepayment will be up to the full amount of their 2022 payable 2023 taxes. These 
payments must be in the Treasurer’s Office no later than 4:00 p.m. on April 1, 
2024. In order to qualify for prepayment, all current and prior year taxes must be 
paid in full. 
 
Very Important 
Prepayment of the 2023 payable 2024 real estate taxes does not mean that 
taxes are paid in full since those bill amounts are not calculated until mid-
April 2024. Homeowners who prepaid will still receive a bill at the end of 
April 2024 with the remaining balance due. 
 
Please note that the Treasurer’s office will be closed on Friday December 22nd  
and Monday December 25th in observance of Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. 
Our office will also be closed Monday January 1st in observance of New Year’s 
Day.  

For more information, please contact the Tazewell County Treasurer’s Office at 
(309) 477-2284. 


